
To:   Christopher Imlay   
E-Mail:   chris.imlay@gmail.com
From:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 11, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FCC generally grants STA for 6 months. It appears that you require license for longer than 6 months
based your start date of 08/09/2019 and end date of 06/08/2020.  The best course of action would be to
withdraw and apply for a conventional 2-year license. Let me know if you would like to withdraw.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   July 11, 2019 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     49460


